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The Richmond and Wandsworth Adult Safeguarding Board 
Executive is delighted to announce the appointment of 
Richard Neville as the Independent Chair.  Richard comes 
with a wealth of experience in safeguarding and has worked 
within the Met police for 30 years and recently retired from 
his post Detective Chief Inspector in Wandsworth.  We look 
forward to welcoming and working with Richard from 1 
October 2018. 
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